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Application No: Consultees Name: Consultees Addr: Received: Comment:  Response:

2017/3495/P Russell Tait Blackfriars 23/07/2017 10:55:29 NOBJ The rear of the building is a hodge podge of windows, some UPVC, which probably have been
Sissinghurst Road put in without permission, so there can be no objection to the application, especially as the
Biddenden council did not require a planning application for a set of windows on the front elevation which
Ashford kent are a different profile from every other window in the block.
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